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P. o. Box 1764 | 305 west center street I Eatonville, washington g8328
Phone 832-6805 0 Fax 832-3671

.lanuary 24,2013

Penny Beaulieu
lvlanager, (3rant Programs
-[he Community Foundationr
{i.L Gimbel Foundation Fund
l]700 Sixth Street, Suite 200
[liverside, California 92501

Dear Penny,

On behalf of the Eatonville l:amily Agency and the clients we serve, thank you for the
generous $9,000 grant we received from the S.L Gimbel Foundation Fund on January
212. These vital funds will help stock our food bank and provide for the hungry in our
c;ommunity. Grant announcements will use the language you requested, "The
Eatonville l=amily Agency Food Bank is supported by a grant from The S.L. Gimbel
F:oundation".

I am retiring from the Agency after 25 years and Lori Culver will be serving as Director
and will be your point of contact. She is in the process of setting up an Agency email
etddress arrd will email you 6l note with her contact information. Lori will ensure the
Grant Evaluation form will be completed by July 15.

l-hank you again, for your support. lt is appreciated by so many here in Eatonville.

[iincerely,
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Gail Elliott
Elxecutive

A LJnited Way Agency


